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Food is a human right and far too many Oregonians, let alone Americans overall do 

not have food security. 

 

We cannot allow barriers to food aid to be present as a first step if we are to properly 

address food insecurity in Oregon. 

 

Aid programs can't work with the speed they need to if they are made to jump 

through bureaucratic hoops off the bat, we can't be delaying critical aid to Oregonians 

when we're fully capable of verification and fraud prevention after the fact. 


